
 

Hello dear parents:  

 

Wine and cheese event – postponed to April 12 (6-10pm) 

Come and party with the school community! 

 

 

What to expect? Fine food, wine, beer, a raffle (please bring some cash), music and 

entertainment, and lots of fun of course! 

Price:  

Adults: 2 options 

• Combo - 25 $: admission, charcuterie and cheese platter, 1 beverage of 

choice (wine or beer) 

• À la carte:  pre-booked admission 10 $ - charcuterie and cheese platter : 10 

$ 

Admission tickets sold at the door – 15 $ - glass of wine 7 $ - beer 6 $ 

Children: one option at 10 $: admission, pizza and veggies, drinks and babysitting – 

the spot must be pre-booked, limited numbers, in an adjacent studio. 

Charcuterie and cheese platters must be pre-ordered (limited amount). The order 

form will be available soon! 

Location: La Fabrique St George (7th avenue, Vancouver) - 

https://fabriquestgeorge.com/ 

REMINDER: This is a fundraiser for children attending Rose des Vents and Colibris 

schools. 

 

Spring break for the school year 2019-2020 

Thank you for completing our online survey. Option 2 got the greatest number of 

votes. 

Therefore, we will be keeping the same 2-week break in March next year, just like 

this year. 
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Hot lunch program 

Please note that some of the meals have changed. Please log onto the online order 

page to check our new menu: 

https://rdv.hotlunches.net 

 

Lili’s Wonderland in St. James Hall 

The first Lili’s Wonderland series took place this week at St James Hall. We had 

magical, inspiring, funny and touching moments. After attending our first workshop, 

one of our attendees said: 

"This is an AMAZING space—play, depth, vulnerability, safety. So incredible!" 

There are still a few spaces for the afternoon workshop in French taking place on 

Saturday, March 16 from 1pm to 5 pm at the same location. 

 

https://rdv.hotlunches.net/


 

 

PAC meeting 

We all have a very busy schedule and it is sometimes hard to find the time to attend 

our PAC meetings, but they are essential to work effectively. A lot of information is 

provided, including by the school principal, our treasurer and our president. 

We particularly encourage class representatives to attend and engage in the 

dialogue (in French or in English) so that you can answer questions from the parents 

of the class you represent and share their concerns with us. 

Our next meeting will take place at 7pm at Jules Verne library, on  

Monday, April 8, 2019.  

 

 

Katie Harding, PAC secretary 2018–2019 
secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com 

 

✓ Dates to remember 
Check our online calendar for activities and important dates  

✓ You have a message for the parents’ community? 
Please contact the PAC secretary if you would like to include a message in the next newsletter publication. You can also contact 
your class representative.  

✓ Your PAC is on Facebook  
Click here to find our Facebook page. 
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mailto:secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/apeRDV

